
835 Issue

All Providers:
Trillium is aware of an issue with the Provider’s 835 for the January 23, 2020
check write.

Trillium’s IT Department is currently working to resolve the issue. A follow-up
announcement will be sent when the issue is resolved.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we are working
diligently to correct the issue.

If you have any questions, please contact your Claims Specialist.

Thank you,

Trillium Claims Department

​ ​ ​

https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

